
 

 
 

 
6th January 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
         
We are pleased to announce we have planned a selection of workshops to ignite our 
new topic next term called the Victorians (All aboard). The workshops will provide the 
children with real life experiences of Victorian classrooms, Victorian streets, Queen 
Victoria’s reign and so much more, and will take place at Castle Museum, York. 
 
The workshops will run over two days, Class 8 and 9 will visit Castle Museum on 
15th January and Class 5, 6 and 7 will visit Castle Museum on 16th January. We 
will leave school by foot at 9.15 and arrive back by 2.30pm. The children will take part 
in different workshops which will be very interactive. 
 
The children will need suitable footwear, a warm coat and a packed lunch. (If your 
child is entitled to a free school meal, there will be a grab bag available).   
 
The cost of the trip will be £3.00 per child which is to pay for the organised workshop.  
We are very grateful for your support in paying this as without your contribution, trips 
for the children would not be possible.  
 
We would be grateful if you could pay via Parentpay and please remember there is no 
extra charge for this.  If you need a log in, please ask in the school office.  
 
As this is a local area walk, we do not need to ask for additional consent, but we will 
need adult support from parents and carers, so please let us know if you are able to 
help via Bloomz. 
 
We know the children will have a fantastic experience at the museum and will have 
plenty to talk about afterwards. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Key Stage 2 team 
 
c.platts@parkgroveschool.co.uk 
a.canham@parkgroveschool.co.uk 
b.rogers@parkgroveschool.co.uk 
l.bilton@parkgroveschool.co.uk 
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